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NEW VENTURE

The Remainder of this Season has
been Postponed

Following the National Guidance to stop social gatherings we decided for the
safety of all members to cancel all our productions from 17 March.

This included the remaining performances of Quartet and all planned
Productions, Acting Class, NVYT and Social Events for the rest of this season.
This was not an easy decision to make, but we do propose to reschedule the
cancelled productions into next season as and where possible.

We look forward to your continued support and to see you participating again
as soon as possible. We plan to announce the new season on the website and
by email once it has been finalised. The rescheduling may delay this beyond

the planned announcement date of 29 April.

We plan to continue with the newsletter to keep you up to date with any
developments.

We wish you all well and stay safe.
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